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Short description (title): Request for Alaeida DeColli & Lisa Rencher to be compensated for 

participating in the PDS Restructured: Reimagining School-University Partnerships at Rowan University 

program which will be held onsite at Rowan on June 26, 2024, 8:30am to 3:30pm. 

Submitted by: Craig Stephenson Building: District 

Proposed 

cost/amount:  

7 hours each @ 

the negotiated 

rate of $41.00 

per hour  

Funded 

through:  

Grade(s) 

impacted  

if any: Pre-K - 12 

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Board Action Requested: 
Request for Alaeida DeColli & Lisa Rencher to be compensated for participating in the PDS Restructured: Reimagining School-University 

Partnerships at Rowan University program to be held on June 26, 2024.   As a former Professional Development School (PDS) partner of 

Rowan University, we have been invited to bring a team to this event which will engage us in discussions/activities focused on a 

“reimagining” of the nature of PDS partnerships. Mrs. DeColli and Mrs. Rencher, former PDS committee members in their respective 

buildings, will accompany Mr. Stephenson and Mrs. Masso. The compensation will be $41.00 per hour for 7 hours each. 

 

 

 Details and ramifications: 
As a former PDS partner with Rowan, Glassboro should have representatives participating in this program which we are told will involve the 

facilitation of discussions that will shape the future of SUPs (School-University Partnerships). The program will, “give participants an 

opportunity to learn about the national shift in School- SUPs. There will be opportunities to strategize together the future of SUPs and begin 

to reimagine partnerships during conversations and working groups.” It is recommended that a team including a cross section of admin and 

teachers attend. 

 

Positives:  

Participation in the program will give Glassboro a voice in reshaping SUPs and reaffirm our commitment 

to establishing a mutually beneficial relationship with Rowan University. 

Concerns: 

N/A 

Other Comments: 
N/A 



 

 


